From: Maria Rea - NOAA Federal <maria.rea@noaa.gov>

Sent: Monday, April 29, 2019 10:00 AM

To: Thad Bettner; Lewis Bair; 'Roger Cornwell' (rcornwell@RiverGardenFarms.com)
Cc: Barry Thom - NOAA Federal; Jonathan Ambrose

Subject: Latest DRAFT NMFS reintroduction pilot program paper

Thad, Lewis, Roger,

Per our meeting last week, I agreed to send you our latest draft pilot program reintroduction paper. We have
already shared this with Reclamation. I am also cc'ing Jon Ambrose, who is our reintroduction coordinator and
author of this paper, should you want to reach out an talk to him, or invite him to a subsequent meeting.

- Maria

Maria Rea

Assistant Regional Administrator, California Central Valley Office
NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100

Sacramento, CA 95814

(916) 930-3600

Maria.Rea@noaa.gov
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